
4.3.2.6 

Memo to File 

From: Michelle Seguin 

 

January 17, 1995 

 

File of HSCA correspondence with BATF concerning BATF files 

 

• All letters in this file are from Robert Blakey to Director of BATF, Rex 

Davis and vice versa; generally, the letters contain requests for 

information, and responses, regarding specific individuals with 

emphasis on those individuals with underworld and/or other criminal 

connections; this file contains rather extensive lists of individuals 

 

• In responding to the HSCA, the BATF clearly indicates the files it did 

and did not locate. (I have highlighted such cases.) 

 

• Two documents of interest: an outside contact report dated 

05/26/76 discussing file search procedures and the difficulty in 

locating all relevant records; and another outside contact report 

dated 03/25/78 discussing procedures for the destruction and 

retirement of records (please see these documents for detailed 

explanations of the above-mentioned procedures) 


